
Page 1 of 2 
 

 
No. KITS/Acad/Circular/2021/083                                               Date: 20.04.2022 

 

CIRCULAR  
 

SUB: NBA - COMPLIANCE VISIT TO OUR INSTITUTE ON 22nd APRIL, 2022- 
FACULTY AND STAFF ARE REQUESTED TO REPORT TO DUTIES AT 9.00 am 
-Reg 

 
Ref-1: Email from NBA - Further accreditation of the UG Engineering programs in Tier I – 

Compliance Visit, dated 04.04.2022. 
*** 

  The NBA, New Delhi has constituted an Expert Committee for re-accreditation of the UG 

Engineering programs in Tier I to Kakatiya Institute of Technology & Science, Warangal- 

506015, Telangana, vide Ref-1 cited. 

 The visit date of the Expert Committee to our institute has been scheduled on 22nd April, 

2022 (Friday).   

All the faculty and staff are requested to report to duties at 9.00 am and stay till the 

committee leaves the campus on day of inspection. 

   

**All the AAC members and Head, Centre for I2RE, Prof. i/c Honours/ Minor, Prof i/c OBE, TPO, 
Faculty i/c UG & Administrative Officer are requested to be present.  

 
Dean, Academic Affairs 
 

To, 
 
1. All the HoDs with a request to disseminate the information among the faculty & staff.  

2. The Dean SA with a request to arrange PMC club students for photography  

3. The Dean P&E with a request to ensure campus ambience and strict compliance with COVID-19 

guidelines (placing foot operated sanitizers at all required places). 

4. The AO with a request to arrange for all the required office records/documents 
 

Copy to: 
 
1. The Secretary & Correspondent Sir 

2. The Principal 

3. The CoE 

4. The AO 

5. TPO 
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